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3. Recap of June 5th Agends
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NCG is excited to share that Victoria Rodarte
(she/her) is joining the team as its first-ever Senior
Democracy Fellow beginning March 27th.

Victoria brings direct experience in mobilizing
resources for a strong democracy, immigrant

legal services, and interning for political
campaigns.

Victoria joins the Public Affairs team where she’ll
accelerate the organization’s priorities, offering
funder education tools on democracy, moving
resources to movement builders, and supporting

opportunities for equitable policy work in
Northern California and statewide.
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I'm so excited to share the news that | will be attending the UC Berkeley School
of Public Health this upcoming fall to pursue an MPH in Health Policy and
Management! This is a huge milestone in my professional career and one I've
been dreaming of for multiple years.

| remember taking my first ever public health class while | was anundergradat | BQ][‘I{Q]Q
University of California, Berkeley and immediately realizing public health was — T CA“”R”'A
one of the greatest forces for social impact and equity I'd ever encountered. I've - S
been hooked ever since. It's surreal to find myself in this position 7 years later! : PAVA Berkeley \/'\/ay
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We are thrilled to share that Oscar Chavez has been named as our new

President & CEO! Oscar has been a community leader for more than 25 years .
and he has a deep understanding of Sonoma County and a proven track record | -
of convening people to find solutions to community problems. Oscar started

his new role on Monday, March 27.

Oscar brings a wealth of experience to his new role and is very knowledgeable
about the Community Foundation, having served on our Board of Directors for
nine years and continuing his service as a member of our Community
Investment Committee. Oscar spent ten years at the Sonoma County
Department of Human Services, where he served as the Assistant Director, and
six years as the Executive Director for Community Action Partnership Sonoma

County.




Intercambio | Networking

Round 1: How is your Latine culture a
superpower in the work we do?
How does it make you a better funder or advocate?







